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Remembering our Neighbors in Foxwood Village 
From Joe Graham, #215 

 
  GET WELL CARDS WERE SENT TO: 

 
Ellen Rausch #78 
Joann Jann #268 

Bernie Tannenbaum #236enke #116 
 

We hope you all feel better soon! 
 

A sympathy card was sent to Tom Coppola, #126,  
for the passing of his brother. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

  

  

 

To My Friends & Neighbors, 
 

Thank you for your time, thoughts 
and prayers. 

 

Bernie Tannenbaum 
(#236) 

My Dear Friends, 
 

 I am not sure that I can express in 
words my utmost gratitude to all the 
residents here at Foxwood.  The months 
leading up to my hip surgery were 
tumultuous while the days before were 
mixed with anticipation and last 
minute moments of turning chicken.  
But now it is done and I am glad that it 
is.  What made it all possible is the little 
words of encouragement, your calls, 
your visits and of course your prayers.  
There is never anything too small that 
we do to help someone and I am lucky to 
be part of a caring community "family". 
 

Again, Thank you and I look forward to 
the spring! 

Paul Spina  (#112) 

Dear Friends & Neighbors, 
 

 I would like to express my 
heartfelt thanks and appreciation to 
everyone in the community for their 
support and prayers during this 
difficult time. 
 It is comforting to know that I 
am surrounded by people who care. 
 

Thank You Again, 
Millie Hiller (#24) 

To All of our Neighbors & Friends, 
 

 We would like to thank our 
friends and neighbors for your 
prayers, mass cards, gifts and calls  
on the sudden passing of Tom's 
brother Frank. 
 

Tom & Mickey Coppola (#126) 

We’ve Got Mail! 
 
 


